
Dear parents, carers and families, 
 

Thank you so much for your support with parent events over the last couple of weeks. We had a really good 
attendance at parents evening last week, we hope you found the format suited you, we welcome any feedback 
given. We were also very pleased to share with you our reading sessions. The presentations from my talk will be 
sent out this week.  
  

This week marks only three weeks until the end of term. We have a few Christmas activities coming up to share with 
you. On Monday 12th December we have decoration afternoon. This is an opportunity for you to come into school 
and complete Christmas activities with your child/ren. This will take place from 1.30pm until 3.15pm, you are 
welcome to attend some or all the session. On Tuesday 13th and Thursday 15th December at 2.30pm we have the 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Nativity. On Wednesday 14th we have the Key Stage 2 Carol Concert. This will be taking 
place at St George’s church at 2.30pm. The Nativity’s are ticketed events, which letters have been sent out for. The 
carol concert does not require tickets, the church has capacity for every child to have two parents/guests attend. 
 

On the 15th November we have our next class assembly. Hazel class will be demonstrating what they have been 
learning. All Hazel parents are invited to attend, the assembly will start at 9am and there will be refreshments 
available are the assembly.  
 

Would your child like to learn how to play a string instrument? The string teacher has availability to learn the violin, 
viola, or cello. Currently, 20 minute and 30 minute sessions are available. The sessions are open to pupils in Years 2 
to Year 6. Please sign up at www.cambridgeshiremusic.org.uk 
 

School attendance, firstly good news is that the whole school figure currently stands at 95.8% this puts us just into 
the good category for attendance. However we have noticed recently that there is a lot of absence, please make 
sure your children only miss school if they are to unwell to attend. We have also noticed that when the weather is 
bad the number of pupils arriving late to school is increased. Please make sure all children arrive on time to school, 
it is really important they do not miss morning activities.  
  

With best wishes for the week ahead, 
Kate Yeoman.  

Attendance data… 

WB: 14th Nov 

1st         Hazel Class  99.5% 
2nd Elm Class  98.6%  

3rd    Oak Class  96.6%        

4th       Beech Class  92.2% 

5th         Elder Class  87.4% 
6th         Hawthorn Class 85.2%  

7th  Pine Class   84.8% 
WB: 21st November  

1st        Hawthorn Class 98.7%  

2nd       Elm Class  96.1%  

3rd    Oak Class  95%  

3rd Hazel Class  95% 

5th    Elder Class  94.3%             

6th   Beech Class  92.5%    

7th  Pine Class  83.1% 

 

 

    
Newsletter – 28th November 2022 

This term’s value; Respect 

We are focusing on respecting our environment.  

Thursday 8th December: Parent Council 8.45am 

Monday 12th December @ 1.30pm: Decoration afternoon 

Tuesday 13th and Thursday 15th December @ 2.30pm: Nativity 

Performance  

Wednesday 14th December: Christmas Lunch  

Wednesday 14th December @2.30pm: Carol Concert  

Thursday 15th December @ 9am: Hazel Class Parent Assembly  

 

http://www.cambridgeshiremusic.org.uk/

